
 

 

 
 
 
 

  
 

RRa/SSl 
 
26th February 2021 
 
Dear Student and Parent 
 
I am pleased to have received a sixth form application from you for Ulverston Victoria Sixth Form. 
 
As part of the application process we interview all prospective Sixth Form students with their parents, on 
an individual basis, to discuss their application to the school.  The purpose of this meeting is to look at 
subject choices, review the student’s suitability in these subjects and check that they are appropriate to 
their future career options.  It will also be an opportunity for parents and students to ask any general 
questions about our Sixth Form and discuss any financial assistance which may be available.   
 
This year all interviews will take place remotely using the online SchoolCloud system and will last 15 
minutes. You have been allocated a date and we ask you to book one of the appointment slots 
available.  
 
The school has introduced a new intuitive and easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows 
you to choose your own appointment time and you will receive an email confirming your appointment.   
 
Please visit https://uvhs.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointment. (A short guide on how to pick 
your appointment time slot is included with this letter.) Login details can be found on your email. 
 
Video appointments can be completed using any device with a microphone, speaker and web browser. 
Sessions are time limited and will end when the time runs out. Further guidance on how to use video calls 
is available here https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-
appointments-over-video-call 
 
An electronic copy of the Sixth Form Agreement to sign can be found here  https://www.uvhs.uk/6th-
form-agreement and a wide variety of enrichment opportunities available can be found here Ulverston 
Victoria High School - Sixth Form Enrichment Activities (uvhs.uk) 
 
If you have decided not to continue with your application or if you are unable to make any of the allotted 
times, please contact Mrs Slade in the school office 01229 483900 x 6246 to discuss your options or 
alternatively email ssl@uvhs.uk  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Rastelli 
Head of Sixth Form 
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